
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 27 March 2003 

7. LICHFIELD/TUAM STREETS SWAP - MEMBERSHIP OF WORKING PARTY 
 
 The Committee received a report informing it of the composition of the Working Party approved by 

the Council 21 November 2002 to conduct a transport review of streets between Hereford Street and 
Moorhouse Avenue and address transport planning within the four avenues as a parallel process to 
this.  The report provided details of the representatives nominated by the organisations in the Working 
Party as resolved by Council and in addition sought approval to the appointment of Mr Peter Guthrey 
and Mr John Suckling as an additional two representatives of central city businesses, subject to their 
agreement. 

 

Please note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


